
 

Community Information Bulletin 
Flags at Half-Staff: National Day of Remembrance and Action on 

Violence Against Women: December 6, 2024 

 
December 4, 2024  

Flags on all DPCDSB schools and facilities will be flown at half-staff on Friday, December 6, in 
observance of the National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against Women. 

It has been over 30 years since the murder of 14 young women at Polytechnique Montréal (December 6, 
1989). This act of violent misogyny shook our country and led Parliament to designate December 6 as 
The National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against Women. 

The National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against Women is about remembering those 
who have experienced gender-

https://women-gender-equality.canada.ca/en/commemorations-celebrations/16-days/national-day-remembrance.html

